
“CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting 
Case.”  
Katherine Trembly [tremblykat@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 8:36 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy  
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; 

kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; 
davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; 
susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; senator@feinstein.senate.gov; 
assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 

    
I oppose the Quail Brush Power Plant. Power plants are ugly and put toxins into the air and earth- this is 
a step BACKWARDS for the san diego area. Supporting fossil fuel projects only perpetuates the 
problem of the government not supporting green power choices.  
 
 
The Mission Trails area is unique in that it is only a few miles from the city life, but a person can still 
enjoy peace and quiet in nature. Please do not destroy this special San Diego site.  
 The 'benefits' of cheap fuel and a few jobs does NOT outweigh the damages of destroying morale of the 
city.  
 
To approve this project is irresponsible.  
 
Katherine Prince, San Carlos Resident. 
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